
 
 
 

23rd June 2025 : Greetings from the committee of “Harborough LC Junior Badminton Club”.  

 

Hello to our players, helpers and parents.  

 

We would like to let you know about the forthcoming presentation of trophies and other 

awards to the players who participate in the club’s internal tournament. 

 

It is an event that we run annually in the second term of the new year. We find that the 

tournament focuses minds and helps to add a touch of aspiration to the games that are played.  

 

This will take place on Wednesday 2nd July 2025 from 4.00pm in the Harborough Leisure 

Centre’s main sports hall, with the presentation at 5.00pm. Please put that date in your diary.  

 

As we have done at presentations in previous years, we are again inviting parents, siblings 

and friends of our players to join in some fun, light-hearted badminton play and entertaining 

challenges. These games are always a source of amusement. Also, that fun play will be 

followed by buffet-style food and soft drinks, to be served at around 5.30pm.  

 

On the afternoon and evening of 2nd July 2025, there will be no official coaching to make way 

for the presentation, celebrations, fun play and food. We will finish by 7.00pm. We don’t 

expect anyone to stay for the whole three hours, but we would be delighted to see you. 

 

This year the club’s AGM will be held on the same day from 6:00pm and hopefully this will 

enable more parents to have the opportunity to attend. (Please see the separate email invite). 
 


